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PCAR purview - NOT the “enforcer”
Track process functioning 
Look for trends. 
NSF and ONR closely track all issues in PCAR reports and follow up on 
resolution
Most important need is to submit reports ASAP so issues are resolved and 
improvements made

Highlight changes made as a result of suggestions in PCAR reports to 
incentivize report participation. 

e.g. winch and crane improvements made on the Kilo Moana
The new online form should be up soon???

Major change - intervals in success of the planned objectives of the cruise:
__91-100%  __81-90%  __71-80%  __61-70%  __<60%  __N/A
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Words added to question #8 “Please provide suggestions or 
comments regarding the vessel and its installed equipment and 
potential enhancements.”
Reports not to be publicly posted on the ships or in the port 
office. Treat with some level of confidence so as to encourage 
honest responses. 
For Captains and Marine Techs, PCAR system provides 
legitimate opportunity to provide input. Preamble of report says 
“We do not require that you rate yourself while filling out this 
form, but allow you the opportunity to make comments if you 
wish.”
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Cruise Training and Ship User Resources:
One report asked for Chief Scientist training. FIC has foreseen 
and worked to fulfill that need.
Several institutions have impressive pre-cruise planning 
manuals and Chief Scientist manuals/checklists, including 
listing of equipment that either comes with ship or could be 
made available. 

Encourage this for all operators, since some info is institution specific. 
Materials are generally found on UNOLS Research Vessel page  -
(http://unols.org/info/vessels.htm) - click on operator institution to the 
left of each ship name.
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Remind wider UNOLS community of importance of 
PCAR system. It is the primary QA/QC tool. 
Ship operators receive a summary report of comments 
from Erin Jackson periodically and PCAR feels this 
should be continued. 
Reviewed in 2011 – reports for 2010 operating year:

Atlantis, Langseth, and Melville
Wecoma, Endeavor, and New Horizon. 









PCARs – Fleet Statistics (2011)









PCARs and STRS












